Hansen Family Foundation

PO Box 594 Elmira, NY 14901 hansenfamilyf@gmail.com

1/25/2023

Re: Music Grants Hansen Family Foundation Inc PO Box 594 Elmira, NY 14902

Elmira Heights Central School District 2083 College Ave. Elmira Heights, NY 14903

To Andrew Kraeger: (Cohen Middle School)

Congratulations! You have been selected to receive a grant of \$3117.25 from the Hansen Family Foundation (\$1610.75 for clave, maracas, rhythm pack, recorders, and ukuleles available from Sides + \$1506.50 from other vendors listed on your application). A check made out to the Elmira Heights Central School District with your name and school in the memo will be sent to the district office. Once the check is received it will be forwarded to you so that you can place your order. If for some reason the funds are not used for the purpose stated in your application they must be returned to the Foundation. Please confirm by email that the funds were received. You are also required to submit a final report showing how funds were spent. Thank you. No funds were awarded for programs at Edison High School in Elmira Heights (a specific request was needed). Charlotte Hansen Cook

Address your correspondence to <u>hansenfamilyf@gmail.com</u> or to Hansen Family Foundation, PO Box 594, Elmira, NY 14902.

Charlotte Cook, Louis Devillers, Julie Hansen, and Linda Couchon Board of Directors, Hansen Family Foundation